Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURE 20th June, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I enclose herewith a copy of a letter which has
been addressed to the Rotterdam Surveyors regarding the approval
of plans of Schat Davits to be supplied by Messrs. "Acomal" S.A.
for Messrs. Aalborg's Yard No. 64. One set of the plans in
question 1s being forwarded to you under separate cover.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ANTWERP,




